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Perry, Andrea

Subject: FW: Notice of 2024 RFP Addenda

From: Perry, Andrea  
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 1:14 PM 
Subject: Notice of 2024 RFP Addenda 
 
Good afternoon Community Partners, 
 
Please see the 2024 RFP Addenda update below.  
 
8. The 2024 RFP FAQ was updated to reflect questions asked in 1:1 TA 
Meetings.                                                                                      
This addendum shall be eƯective as of February 20, 2024 at 9:54:56 AM. 
 
This information is also available on our website here. 
 
The Addendum will be finalized in the next five business days, you will receive a separate notification email on the 
oƯicial cut-oƯ date. 
 
Please keep in mind, there are 17 days remaining until the application submission deadline, at which point the 
neighborly application portal will be closed.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Andrea Perry 
Administrative Assistant 
Spokane County Housing and Community Development Department  
1116 W. Broadway Avenue 
Spokane, WA 99260 
aperry@SpokaneCounty.org 
(509) 477-4519 
 

 
 


